
Spelthorne Borough Council
Twinning Evening

A summons to a special Council meeting 
to witness the signing of the twinning 

arrangements between Spelthorne Borough 
Council and Grand Port Savanne District Council.

Council Chamber, Knowle Green, Staines
6pm, Tuesday 19 May 2009

Guests list

Name Position/Company
H.E. Mr AM Kundasamy High Commissioner of Mauritius
Mr H Dillum Head of Mission
Mr M Bhudri BP
Mr R Jones Lotus Landscapes
Mr A Berg Steria
Ms A Starkey Kempton Park Racecourse
Mr D Scheres Spelthorne Business Forum
Mr F Marchand Emerald Heights, Mauritius
Mr P Gujadhur Air Mauritius
Mr J Knyvett A2Dominion Housing Group

This Twinning event of Spelthorne Borough Council with  
Grand Port Savanne District Council has been supported by:



5.55pm All Members and guests to be seated in the Council Chamber.
6pm The Worshipful the Mayor of Spelthorne, Cllr Sooryadeo Bhadye, 

accompanied by the Deputy Mayor Cllr Caroline Spencer, the 
Chief Executive, Roberto Tambini and the Deputy Chief Executive, 
Nigel Lynn, will enter the Council Chamber and all guests are 
requested to rise.

6.05pm Welcome by Mayor to Councillors and guests, in particular 
those from the Mauritius High Commission, London, 
His Excellency Mr Abhimanu Mahendra Kundasamy, High 
Commissioner and Mr Haymandoyal Dillum, Deputy High 
Commissioner. From Grand Port Savanne District Council, 
Mauritius: Mr Radhakrishansingh Rajkoomar, Chairman, 
Cllr Mr Ahmad Nooranee Gunglee and Mr Shyam Teeluck, 
Acting Chief Executive.

6.10pm Apologies for absence - apologies have been received from 
David Wilshire MP and Cllrs Broom, Colison-Crawford, Jaffer,  
Mr. Nichols and Trussler.

6.15pm The Mayor to address the Council and guests about the  
Twinning Link with Mauritius. 

6.20pm The Mayor to read out the following Twinning Resolution for 
approval by the Council to enable Spelthorne Borough Council 
to form a formal Twinning Link with Grand Port Savanne District 
Council, Mauritius: Spelthorne Borough Council accepts the 
invitation from the Mauritius High Commission to enter into a 
Twinning Link with the Grand Port Savanne District Council and 
agrees to sign the formal Twinning Link Charter.

6.25pm The Mayor to invite the Leader, Cllr John Packman, and the 
Deputy Leader, Cllr Richard Smith-Ainsley to propose and second 
the resolution respectively.

6.30pm The Council to debate and vote on the Resolution to form a 
formal twinning link between Spelthorne Council and the  
Grand Port Savanne District Council, Mauritius.

6.35pm The Mayor, the Leader, the Chief Executive and representatives 
from Grand Port Savanne District Council to sign the formal 
twinning link Charter.

6.45pm Group photograph with guests from Grand Port Savanne District 
Council, the Mayor, the Leader, the Deputy Mayor, the Chief 
Executive, the Deputy Chief Executive and representatives from 
the Mauritius High Commission.

6.55pm The Mayor to invite all Members and guests to join him in 
retiring to the Goddard Room for refreshments.

Welcome to the Twinning Evening Order of business

In 2010 Spelthorne Borough Council celebrates the 20th 
anniversary of the successful twinning link with Melun, France. 

The invitation from the Mauritian High Commission to form a 
further twinning link with Grand Port Savanne District Council 
is a welcome opportunity. The link will be based on friendship, 
co-operation, exchanging of ideas and establishing solid 
relationships of mutual benefit.


